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January 8, 2024

Mihael P, Wich, Chairman

ICC nominating Committee

¢/o Dominic Sims, CEO

International Code Council

900 Montclair Road, Birmingham, AL 35213

Re:  Election of Benjamin R.K. Breadmore to ICC Board of Directors

To Whom it may concern:

I write to you to express the jurisdictional support of our Chief Building Official and
Town Manager, Benjamin Breadmore in his effort to run for re-election to the International Code
Council (ICC) Board of Directors. Benjamin has served the Town of Holden for 14 years in his
capacity as a Building Official and for over 9 years in his role as our Town Manager. During
that time our community has experienced and unprecedented growth of 38.5%, all of which he
has overseen due to his dual role. We are very pleased to have him as a leader in our community
and we have been proud to see him represent the Town Holden in his service to local, state, and
national boards over the years.

Our community is aware of the time commitments and activities required of Board
members throughout the tenure and we fully support those efforts. We recognize the experience
and benefits being a Board of Director provides to Mr. Breadmore and we have no doubt the skill
set he brings to the table will continue to enhance the organization of ICC.

As such, we are pleased to endorse Mr. Breadmore’s run for re-election to the ICC Board
of Directors and his continued support for its mission, vision, and goals. IfI can be of any

further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at 207-570-7774.

Best Regards,

Council Chair

cc: Will Coffman
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